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June 16, 2022 
 
 
Amy Driscoll 
43 Caballo Trail 
Greeley, Colorado  80634 

 
Re: Varra Companies; Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project; M-2022-013; 

Late Objection Letter 
 
Dear Ms. Driscoll: 
 
On June 15, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
email regarding the proposed Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project, reclamation 
permit M-2022-013.  Your submittal was received outside of the public comment period for this 
application, which ran from April 18, 2022 to June 2, 2022.  The Division will review your letter 
and will include it in the public file, however you will not be a party to the application process.  
 
Please be aware that the Division is reviewing this application closely, including potential 
impacts on wildlife.  Many of the issues that you raise, related to traffic and land use planning, 
are the jurisdiction of municipal governments (City of Evans, Weld County) rather than the 
Division.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert D. Zuber 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec:   Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
  
 
 


